
Upcoming Events - 2018  

Annulment - facts & myths Nov.14, 7pm 

at St. Mary’s, Welland  

Family Mass & Luncheon Nov.25th, 11AM 

Adoration Nov.29, 2PM 
 

For St.Andrew’s Building fund & Catholic Charities:   

 Meatball making and sale Dec.15th 
 

    Friends, please join and support  

our Parish Ministries. 

Last  Week’s Collection   

 

Sunday Offering - $ 1794.45 
Repair & Renovations fund - $ 536.00 

‘Host a Family..’ $ 40.00 
Bless you for your continued  

generous support. 

Thirty second Sunday in Ordinary Time, November 11,  2018  
Saint Andrew the Apostle, pray for us 

            Mass Schedule & Intentions from November 10, 2018 to November 18, 2018

             

 
 
 

 
       

He sat down opposite the treasury, and 

watched the crowd putting money into the 

treasury. Many rich people put in large 

sums. A poor widow came and put in two 

small copper coins, which are worth a 

penny. Then he called his disciples and said 

to them, “Truly I tell you, this poor widow 

has put in more than all those who are 

contributing to the treasury. For all of them 

have contributed out of their abundance; but 

she out of her poverty has put in everything 

she had, all she had to live on.” 

                                           Mark (12: 38-44) 
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† Agnesa D’Aurizio  

         by Dominic & Angie D’Aurizio 
Pasquale Vaccaro by Wife & family 

Ferdinado & Antonio Corona  
         by Tony & Maria Sdao  
The deceased members of the Labricciosa 

family by Joe & Lidia Labricciosa 
† Rosina Arcuri by Olga Nero & family 

Angela Riolino by D. Riolino & family 
St. Antholy & St. Rocco  
          by Annie Silvestri & family 

 
For us and for all our dearly deceased ones 

 
No Mass.   
† Loreta Zinatelli by Franca Sdao 

†The deceased members of the Fazzalari 
and Albanese families by Maria Fazzalari   

† Flora Chiocchio  
         by Angelina Camposarcone 

† Pasqua Tomaino  
         by Mr. & Mrs. Rocco Giovinazzo  

 

† Pierino Ioannoni by Wife & family 
Antonio Maddalena by Wife & family   

Carmela Maddalena by Daughter Lina 
Tony Mazzei by Tony & Maria Sdao 
 

† The deceased members of the Mammoliti 
& Fazari families by Tina Giovinazzo 

Stephen, Raymond & Theresa Horvat  
           by Mom 
Thank you to St. Jude by Jacquie Doucette 

 
For us and for all our dearly deceased ones 

 
 

   

                                              Pope Francis 

                                        General Audience 

                                    November 7, 2018  
                                         
Dear brothers and sisters:  

In our continuing catechesis on the Ten Commandments, 

we now turn to the seventh commandment: “You shall not 

steal”. This commandment deals specifically with theft and 

with respect for the property of others. Yet it also invites us 

to consider, in the light of faith and the Church’s social 

doctrine, that the goods of creation are destined for the 

entire human race. The universal destination of goods does 

not detract from the right to private property, but sets that 

right in proper perspective. The Catechism of the Catholic 

Church teaches that “the ownership of any property makes 

its holder a steward of Providence, with the task of making 

it fruitful and communicating its benefits to others” (No. 

2404). Our world has sufficient resources to meet the 

primary needs of all its inhabitants, yet so many members of 

our human family continue to suffer extreme want and even 

starvation for lack of sound economic decisions inspired by 

solidarity and justice. The example of Christ, who, though 

rich became poor for our sake (cf. 2 Cor 8:9), reveals the 

true meaning and purpose of all wealth: it stands at the 

service of love, freedom and human dignity. 

Please remember St. Andrew’s Parish 

 in your will and when you think about memorial donations! 

November 11, 2018  

100 years Remembrance Day 
 

November 11, 2018 marks a very important day in the 

history of Canada and the history of the world – the 

100th anniversary of the signing of the Armistice to 

end the First World War. The war was devastating in 

its consequences for Canadian families and did not 

distinguish between the battlefield and home, young 

and old, Catholic and non-Catholic. To mark this 

important occasion and to encourage all Canadians to 

reflect on the loss of life and sacrifices made by 

soldiers and their families, the Royal Canadian Legion 

is inviting churches/houses of worship across the 

country to participate in the ringing of church bells at 

sunset (@ approx. 5:00pm) on November 11, 2018.  

 

Let us pray for all who suffer as a result of conflict, 

and ask that God may give us peace:  

For the service men and women who have died in the 

violence of war, each one remembered by and known 

to God; May God give peace, God give peace For 

those who love them in death as in life, offering the 

distress of our grief and the sadness of our loss; May 

God give peace.                 O God of truth and justice, 

we hold before You those whose memory we cherish, 

and those whose names we will never know. Help us to 

lift our eyes above the torment of this broken world, 

and grant us the grace to pray for those who wish us 

harm. As we honour the past, may we put our faith in 

in You for our future; for You are the source of life and 

hope, now and for ever.  Amen 

Did you know that 

we recite the 

Rosary every 

morning before the  

Holy Mass at 

8.40AM 

Deo Gratias Collection  

Please support the Deo Gratias Collection next weekend 

November 17/18, 2018. All revenue will go to our Clergy Aid 

Society. We are grateful to God, and to our retired clergy in the 

Diocese of St. Catharines who, from the time of their ordination, 

have cared for us and our spiritual needs. Envelopes provided.   

Donate a New Missal 

Please try to donate few 2019 Missals 

in memory of a loved one. These 

Missals will be kept in the pew boxes 

in the church for the use of all. The 

cost of a Missal is $6.00. There are 

envelopes with forms at the entrance of 

the church to place your order for the 

Missals. 

Poinsettia Festival Thank you  
 

 

 

We extend a sincere thank you to all those who contributed to the success of our annual 

Poinsettia Festival, either through donation of baked goods, items for the Luncheon, 

Penny Sale, Raffles, and Treasures or by your support in attendance. May God bless 

you for the sharing of your time, talent, and treasure.  

Jennifer Labenski, President, Shelley Tamas, Convener 

Envelopes for 2019 

We are preparing envelope sets for 

2019. Having and using the envelopes 

will provide you with a tax receipt. If 

you are not using an envelope and 

would like to get one or have changes 

that need to be made to your (name/

address) envelopes please inform the 

office ASAP. Thank you. 

St. Vincent de Paul 
 

Pope Francis has declared the World Day of the Poor 

on Sunday November 18, 2018 

The St. Vincent de Paul St. Andrew's Conference asks 

you to reach out to the needy. Your donation of a 

loonie or toonie at Mass on 17/18 - Saturday or Sunday 

will help us provide food for those less fortunate.  

Right to Life Christmas Concert  

St. Catharines Right to Life is hosting a Christmas 

Concert on Saturday, November 24 at 7:00pm at 

Heritage Reformed Congregation in Jordan followed 

by a dessert social. A freewill offering will be taken for 

the St. Catharines Right to Life Association. For more 

information please call 905-684-7505 or email: 

info@chooselife.ca.  

St. Vincent de Paul - needs winter coats 
The St. Vincent de Paul Store is asking for donations of 

gently used men’s winter coats. Please help. Thank you. 

SEPARATED AND DIVORCED HEALING MINISTRY 

This month's topics are ‘Pastoral Care’, Fr. Chris Kulig, 

presenter (Nov 12th); and ‘Sadness and Depression’, (Nov 

26th). Meetings are 7 to 9 pm at Mount Carmel Spiritual 

Centre, 7020 Stanley Ave, Niagara Falls. Pre-registration 

not required. For information call 905-356-4113 or (905)

684‑0154 or email separatedanddivorced@saintcd.com 

                 Remembrance Day 

We pause today in silence to remember 

those who died in war and to pray for the 

victims of aggression and inhumanity 

throughout the world. This is a day to pray 

for peace, to consider what we are doing as 

individuals, as a community and as a nation 

to bring God's peace into the world. This is a 

day when a believing community should 

rededicate itself by prayer and action to the 

ideals Jesus gives us in the Beatitudes. 

Most Reverend Gerard Bergie D.D.  

 Bishop of Saint Catharines 
Excerpts from: Pastoral Letter  

on 60th Anniversary of our diocese 

As we commemorate our sixtieth anniversary, it is my  

hope and prayer that, as a diocesan family, we will be able to 

“remember the past with gratitude, to live the present with 

enthusiasm and to look forward to the future with confidence.” 

After fifty-nine years our diocese has changed in many ways and 

this reality is most evident in the life of our forty- four parishes. 

Although the context may have changed, the mission remains the 

same. That mission was given to the Church by Christ prior to his 

Ascension to the Father. He stated, “Go therefore and make 

disciples of all nations” (Mt 16:19). Entrusting this year to the 

intercession of Our Blessed Mother Mary and St. Catherine of 

Alexandria, we pray for God’s abundant graces and blessings as 

we celebrate the sixtieth anniversary of our diocese.  
http://www.saintcd.com/put-out-into-the-deep-a-pastoral-letter-on-the-occasion-

of-the-60th-anniversary-of-the-diocese/ 


